
 

 
 
                                                 
 
 

Change to Notice of Race and Sailing Instructions 
 

 
S.I. 5.1 Schedule of Races 
 
N.O.R Point 4.0 
 
 
Amendment 1 
 
This notice is in relation to the scheduled race on Sunday 29th September. 
 
Due to the Inter-Schools sailing event running in Sutton Dinghy Club this weekend, we have 
been advised that the majority of competitors in the Claremont league will not be available for 
our scheduled races this Sunday. 
 
We have taken the decision to cancel racing on Sunday 29th September. 
 
 
Amendment 2 
 
Based on Amendment 1, we will attempt to run an additional race on Sunday 06 October.  
Assuming weather conditions make this possible, we will run 3 races on that Sunday. 
 
To facilitate this additional race the time of the warning signal is being brought forward to 10:00. 
 
 
Cormac Farrelly, 
Chairman, Race Committee  
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